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i ™
Special note regarding weights attached to your brake drums.

Prior to installing your new set of wheels, please check your brake drums to determine if you have
weights attached as shown in the below photographs. If you do, it is possible that your new wheel will
not seat or fit properly on the brake drum. Worse yet, if the lug nuts are tightened with the weights in
place, it could damage or even bend your wheel.

The solution is simple! Remove the weights by carefully pulling them off with pliers or by using a
grinder and grinding them off, if you can’t remove them with pliers. Please be careful not to harm your
brake drum in the process. Save the removed weights if you can, in the event you should ever need
them. Removing the weights will not disturb the performance of your special car with our wheels
installed.

Please call us if you should have any questions or comments. Thank you!

Wheel Weight

Wheel weights may also be located
on the side of the brake drums as
well. Look your brake drum over
carefully to locate and remove any
weights found that may obstruct
the wheel from seating properly on
the drum.

Please call or email us with any
questions or comments.
Thank you.
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